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To: Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 

From: Chris Trotter - Chief Operations Officer

Date: October 23, 2023 

cc: Dr. Brad Hunt, Diana Sircar, Genaro Lopez, Josette Dobbins, Sid Grant

Re: Approval of Purchase of Two Crew Cab Landscaper Trucks from Rush Truck Centers of Texas

The 2023 Bond election includes the purchase of various maintenance and landscaping trucks and equipment 
over the life of the bond.  As part of our maintenance and grounds equipment replacement schedule, we are 
in need of ordering two (2) Isuzu NPR-HD crew cab landscaper trucks from Rush Truck Centers of Texas.

The cost of each truck is $79,900.00 for a total of $159,800.00 from Rush Truck Centers of Texas.  We will 
utilize remaining 2016 bond dollars to make this purchase.

The proposal from Rush Truck Centers was procured in accordance with Texas Education Code §44.031 
through the district's membership with TASB Buyboard, contract #601-19.

RECOMMENDATION: That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approve the purchase of two 
(2) Isuzu NPR-HD crew cab landscaper trucks from Rush Truck 
Centers of Texas, LP at a total cost of $159,800.00.

                       


